
Creative Arts Curriculum 

EYFS 
Expressive Arts and 
Design  
 
 
 
Nursery  
  

  

We will be creating 
self-portraits, create 

faces with play-
dough and explore 
other exciting medi-
ums to produce ex-
citing pieces of art. 
The children will 

explore using differ-
ent tools from 

paintbrushes to fin-
ger painting.   

The role-play area 
will allow the chil-
dren to engage in 
imaginative role-

play based on own 
first-hand experi-

ences.  

We will be develop-
ing our own ideas 

and deciding which 
materials to use to 
make them through 
making junk mod-

els.   
We will be learning 
different Christmas 
songs in prepara-
tion for our Christ-
mas performance.   

Make superhero 
equipment  

  
Use small world 
area to develop 

storylines, e.g. fro-
zen   

  
Building a palace 
for Elsa (use sugar 
cubes/glass gems/
sparkly pipe clean-
ers/white marsh-

mallows)  
  

Creating our own 
super vegetable   

  
  

SUPERHEROES 
UNITE DANCE  

Draw with increas-
ing complexity and 

detail and show 
different emotions 
in drawings. Ex-
plore colour and 

colour mixing. We 
will use the small 

world toys to devel-
op stories  

The role play area 
will be set up as a 
rainforest cafe.   

We will be complet-
ing lots of music 

activities that focus 
on listening, music 

games and sing 
and play activi-

ties.   
  

The role play area 
will be set up as a 
rainforest cafe.   

We will be complet-
ing lots of music 

activities that focus 
on listening, music 

games and sing 
and play activi-

ties.   
  

During our Austral-
ia week we will be 
drawing koalas  
We will be using 

different materials 
to create a number 
of different land-

marks   
End of year perfor-

mance  

Expressive Arts and 
Design  
 
 
 
 
Reception  
  

  

Children will en-
gage in role play 

through a variety of 
media that encour-
ages them introduce 
storyline into play 
by using dressing 

up outfits and 
masks, to retell the 

story.  
Artist Focus: Picas-

so  

Children will listen 
attentively, move to 
and talk about mu-
sic, expressing their 

feelings and re-
sponses.   

   
They will watch 
and talk about 

dance and perfor-
mance art, express-

ing their feelings 
and responses.   

  
Artist Focus: Kan-

dinsky  

Children will learn 
to play in the role of 

Superheroes and 
they will be encour-

aged to develop 
their ideas using 
props and re-

sources.  
Artist Focus: Craig 

Davidson   

Children will create 
collaboratively 

sharing ideas, re-
sources and 

skills. They will de-
velop storylines in 
their pretend play.  
Inventing, adapting 
and recounting nar-
ratives and stories 

with friends.   
Our artist focus this 
half term is Seurat. 
As we paint some of 
our favourite char-
acters using variety 

of art tools with 
greater accuracy.   

Artist Focus: Seurat  

Children will create 
collaboratively 

sharing ideas, re-
sources and 

skills. They will de-
velop storylines in 
their pretend play.  
Inventing, adapting 
and recounting nar-
ratives and stories 

with friends.   
Our artist focus this 
half term is Seurat. 
As we paint some of 
our favourite char-
acters using variety 

of art tools with 
greater accuracy.   

Artist Focus: Seurat  

Children will share 
their creations, ex-
plaining the process 

they have used.  
  

They will explore 
the artist Matisse 
during their focus 
on minibeasts.  

  
Artist Focus: Ma-

tisse  

Children will share 
dance and perfor-
mance art at each 
country visited and 
encourage the ex-
pression their feel-

ings in responses to 
the performances.   

  


